
Wyoming Representative to MPLA 

October Report 2020 

 

MPLA has been conducting some Zoom meetings for folks to get together and discuss issues.  Jake 

Rundell led the last one and it was structured with questions for the group. 

They are calling them Chat and Chew, are held at noon so everyone can eat lunch and are not required 

to attend. 

MPLA will not be having a conference this fall. 

Not having a conference affects the bottom line. 

 

I have shared membership lists between the two organizations for solicitation for both groups.  

Membership seem to be declining everywhere. 

 

WLA 

Shared membership with Kate. 

Volunteered for the Diversity Committee. 

Our library went for the whole library attendance option for WLA conference. 

Douglas is hoting for the Director’s Retreat. 

Will pass on information to Katrina Brown for displays at conferences for MPLA. 

 

Respectfully, 

Cindy Moore 

 


